
²ƘŀǘΩǎ 5ƻƛƴƎ WǳƴŜ мфум 

Slightly less Bolton coverage this month 

The Brinsop Arms on the Westhoughton/Blackrod boundary is one of the few free houses in the 

Bolton area to offer a selection of traditional beers. The pub has recently dropped Pollards Bitter (as 

listed in the Bolton Pub Guide) in favour of Hartleys XB bitter, which is a new brew for the Bolton 

area. 

Also in Westhoughton, the Royal Oak (Wilsons) now sells handpumped mild and bitter. 

In branch diary the June meeting at the Gaiety had been moved to the 23rd as the Vaux Area 

Manager, Chris Brown was to be guest speaker. 

There was also to be a guest speaker from Tetley at the July branch meeting on 8th. 

²ƘŀǘΩǎ 5ƻƛƴƎ Wǳƭȅ мфум 

Duttons Cask Bitter was being introduced into 55 pubs in the Blackburn distribution area, in Bolton 

these were 

New Outlets 

The Canary (now Kings Arms) and Moses Gate Farnworth 

Three Pigeons, Astley Bridge, Black Horse, Bury Road and Wilton Arms Belmont Road.  

Transfers from Special Cask to Duttons Bitter (in Whitbread theory)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Bulls Head, Bradshaw Road, Derby Arms, Derby Street (Landlord VicΩs appeal in February WD to keep 

Special Cask obviously fell on deaf ears), Railway LƴƴΣ {ǘ IŜƭŜƴǎ wƻŀŘΣ όLǘ ƘŀŘƴΩǘ ǎƻƭŘ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ /ŀǎƪ ŦƻǊ 

н ȅŜŀǊǎύΣ  /Ǌƻǎǎ DǳƴǎΣ .ǊƻƳƭŜȅ /ǊƻǎǎΣ ¢ƛǇǇƛƴƎǎ !ǊƳǎΣ .ƭŀŎƪōǳǊƴ wƻŀŘΣ όǿƘƛŎƘ ƘŀŘƴΩǘ ǎƻƭŘ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ /ŀǎƪ 

for quite some time). 

 



In Branch Diary on the 29th there was a Get away from the Wedding (Charles and Diana) Awayday 

but no details, but contact Bert Kerks. The August branch meeting was at the York on 12th with a 

possibility of a speaker from Burtonwood. 

²ƘŀǘΩǎ 5ƻƛƴƎ !ǳƎǳǎǘ мфум  

Tetleys have decided to close the Gipsys Tent within a few weeks and it is expected that the 

Sunnyside, Daubhill, will face the chop soon. 

There was a high level meeting between Camra and Burtonwood regarding their Light Mild which 

resulted in their being a review in 6 months, however new outlets were no longer banned as had 

been historically the case. 

In Branch Diary there was no mention of the Burtonwood speaker.  

²ƘŀǘΩs Doing September 1981 

And on the front page 

 


